WONGA PARK AND DISTRICT RESIDENTS' ASSOCIATION

Minutes of meeting held 8.00 p.m. Friday 8th October 1993

PRESENT: Barry Box, Dennis Easterby, Glenda Ballinger, Martin
Francis, Murray Couper, Sue Couper, Alastair Traill,
Carol Traill,Danny Van Eerden and Dianne Van Eerden.

APOLOGIES: Philip Glenister

MINUTES: The minutes of the previous meeting were circulated
and Sue Couper moved that they be adopted as read and
confirmed, seconded by Alastair Traill - carried.

BUSINESS ARISING: Successful planting in Launders Avenue, none

eaten by rabbits. LEAP group has removed
pittosporums and planted more plants in Launders Avenue. Dennis
Easterby has been in touch with the Conservation Officer and he is
pleased with the turn out. SEC will do Dawes/Walker Roads next.
Will rotary hoe the strip in Launders Avenue where SEC cables
buried and Conservation Officer has suggested we grow on 1000
plants for planting in the area.

CORRESPONDENCE : Nil.

TREASURER'S REPORT: Current balance $545.64

COUNCILLOR'S REPORT: No Councillor present.

GENERAL BUSINESS: Signs in Wonga Park have been vandalised.

Council has been notified about the vandalised
signs in Freyne Btreet. Delivery of News & Notes - Sue Couper has
spoken to Carol Giovanetti about it. Council meeting at hall
about town planning amendments. Martin Francis from the fire
brigade advised a problem with residents ringing the wrong
telephone number. Substantial delay in local brigade getting
there if ring emergency number and message goes via the MFB.
Martin will attend next month's meeting to give a talk and a
summary of the talk to be put in the next month's News & Notes.
Dennis Easta2rby to contact Owen Gooding at the Shire to problem of
Council contractors spreading angled onion weed. Rabbit hydatids
not a threat to humans. Murray and Sue Couper presented an award
to Alastair Traill for shooting 100 rabbits on their property.

Meeting closed at 9.40 p.m.




